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News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming addition to Foothill GE: The following course was approved on November 13th for Foothill GE 

for 2019-20: 
 Area VII—Lifelong Learning: BIOL 81 
 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 MUS - Music of California         E. Barkley 
 
v Associate Degree for Transfer (ADT): On November 13th, CCC approved the application for the Film, 

Television, and Electronic Media AA-T degree, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for 
approval at an upcoming meeting. 

 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the Makerspace Coordinator Certificate 

of Achievement, which was approved by CCC in June, 2018. Congratulations to the LINC department! 
 
v Revising our Program Creation Process: Due to the recent changes to campus-wide committees, as a 

result of the governance redesign project, our program creation process is in need of revision. CCC will be 
working closely with Academic Senate and other groups to draft a new process. To share your thoughts 
about the current process and what you might like to see in a new process, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v Library Guide for Open Education Resources: The library has created a new Open Education 

Resources Library Guide that is now available to both teachers and students. Any instructors interested in 
using no-cost, low-cost, or OER materials are encouraged to consider using this new library guide to find 
textbooks and other content for their courses. 

 

Reminders: 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 

http://libguides.fhda.edu/OER

